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To: COSD, Redistricting

Subject: [External] Map 14

Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 6:12:26 PM

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for your service and patience with the redistricting process. My message
is brief:

I am writing to express my favor for MAP 14, the only map which is responsive to
community input. Keeping Communities of Interest together, including our Coastal
Communities, is crucial to our representative government.

Adele Josepho
Solana Beach





